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RFAI Addendum #1 RFP #20-05 
Sewer Lift Station Shredders 

1.  The diameter for the proposed manhole at the Edgewater lift station is 6 
feet. 

2.  The hatch cover for the proposed manhole shall be a 36" x 42" size or 
larger if an alternate supplied shredder unit requires it to be enlarged. 

3.  The contractor shall provide a second junction box as part of Navarre 
shredder project, due to potential crowding in the existing junction box.  

4.  All electrical boxes supplied to conform to NEMA requirements for 
outdoor use and to resist corrosion.  

5.  The shredder units are to have immersible-rated motors and gear boxes. 
They should be able to run submerged for extended periods of time with 
no adverse effects to the units. This is in the case of a blockage, 
downstream pump malfunction, or an emergency causing flooding of the 
unit. 

6. The shredder units shall have teeth with capabilities of handling rags, as 
the primary need for these is to handle rag clogging issues. 

7.  A question about the manhole material was asked. The option for 
fiberglass will not be accepted for this project. The manhole is required to 
be concrete. 
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